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I believe that the implementation of the so-called 'smart meters' should eventually be
forbidden, and immediately be delayed.
The insecurity of personal power usage information is reason enough to put a hold on the
plan.  The unsafe emissions from the meters is another concern...UNTIL there be PROOF that
no one will be harmed, we must not allow these meters.

The added information that power providers will reap should also be paired with provisions to
safeguard the data.
The future case for 'time of day usage' to be charged at higher rates is predicted that would be
a wrong to American families.

The security of this plan is not viable, just, or fair...FAMILIES lose privacy, companies gain
at our expense.
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